
As the new school year begins, we want to extend a warm
welcome to you and your preschoolers! We understand that this
is an exciting and sometimes emotional time for both children
and parents. Starting school is a significant milestone in your
child's life, and we are here to support you every step of the
way. Our dedicated team of teachers is committed to creating a
nurturing and stimulating environment where your child can
learn, grow, and develop important social and academic skills.
We encourage open communication, so please feel free to share
any questions, concerns, or goals you have for your child
during this school year. Together, we will make this a positive
and enriching experience for your little ones. We look forward
to building a strong partnership with you and witnessing the
remarkable progress your preschoolers will make.
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LET’S GO!

Mrs. Davis teaches the MTR 3's
class in the Purple Room. She’s
from Hilliard, Ohio. Graduated

from The Ohio State University.
Taught preschool in Hilliard and

helped start the first Latch Key &
all day KDG program for

Grandview Schools. She and her
husband raised four boys and

“they are the best thing that has
ever happend to me/us!” 

Favorite Snack:

Favorite Color:

Favorite Animal:

If you could travel
anywhere in the world,
where would you go?

What’s your favorite
pastime?

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 3

A student in the MWF 5's class concentrates
as she practices cutting with scissors. 

chocolate!

pink

lion

a beach anywhere

baking & time with
kids/grandkids



A group of dedicated teachers gathered at The Flower Farm on
Chestnut Lane for a unique training and bonding experience.
Surrounded by vibrant blooms and the soothing fragrance of
nature, LEEC teachers embarked on a journey of professional
growth and camaraderie the week before classes began. Under
the open sky and amidst the colorful petals, these educators
shared their knowledge, expertise, and passion for teaching. As
they exchanged ideas and teaching strategies, the beauty of
the flower farm served as a natural inspiration, reminding them
of the growth and potential within each student. The flower
farm became not just a place of learning but a symbol of the
nurturing environment they aimed to create in their
classrooms, where students could blossom and flourish like the
flowers that surrounded them on that memorable day.

If you aren’t already following us on
Instagram or Facebook please check us
out.

Instagram is
@LibertyEarlyEducationCenter

Facebook is LibertyEarlyEducationCenter

Also be sure to check our website for the
school calendar and other important
news. It’s a great resource

Help Us Earn Just
By Shopping at Kroger 
Kroger will make financial contricutions to our school

if you link us to your shopper’s card. Just sign in to

your Kroger.com account. Head to “Community

Rewards” tab and add our organization. It’s that

simple!
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TRAINING DAY FOR TEACHERS

2023-2024 teaching staff at The Flower Farm
on Chestnut Lane in Ostrander.

Mrs. Ruihley &Mrs. Pesantes dismiss kids in the
T/R 3's class after their first day! 

What’s Coming Up?
Pumpkin Patch Visitis (Lehner Farms)

Picture Days

No School (COTA Day)

Costume Parade

 

10/3 & 4

10/10 & 11

10/20

10/26 & 27


